
 

To: CRES STAFF 

From: Dieudonne 

  

Date: October 26, 2017 

Re: MONSTER FOOD DRIVE 
  

Hey all! 

Once again we will be doing a food drive to benefit Garner area Ministries. The drive is important because many of our families use the 

pantry and it’s a great opportunity to give back. We were able to raise 1300 lbs. last year, which was the 2nd most ever donated! (3900 

lbs. in 3 years!) I would love to shatter that record. The Monster Food Drive will begin Monday, November 6th and end on November 

20th.  

How it works? 

Boxes will be dropped off November 1st. Please encourage students to feed the monster. 

Decorate and transform your box into a monster to be displayed during The Monster Parade at Fall Festival. We have extra boxes if 

classes want to build fancier monsters. 

Let Mr. D know when your box needs to be emptied. 

Please take pictures or videos to be shown on the Creech Road website. 

Being sponsored by Helping Hands, S.W.A.G and PTA 

We need: 

 

 

Beans 

Cereal 

Cookies 

Soups 

Instant potatoes 

Rice 

Canned Fruits 

Canned Meats 

Pasta Sauces 

Pasta 

Mac and Cheese  

Baby Food  

Laundry detergent 

Shampoo 

Toothpaste 

Toothbrushes 

Deodorant 



 

 


